
Hello, 

My name is Jennifer Kaye. I am 68 years old and a self funded retiree. I no longer work, although I participate in 
volunteer work, work hard at staying healthy and being a participating member of society. I own my home and have 
a low to moderate level of income from my investments and superannuation. 
I am however concerned by the proposed changes to franked distributions and capital raising legislation. I object to 
these going ahead. 
I do not wish to be put in a position where I have to apply for a government pension to survive….which I fear could 
be the case if this proposed legislation goes through! 
Please consider my objection and the thousands of others who would also be caught out by these changes. 

Kind Regards 
Jennifer Kaye 




